CLERK-RECORDER-ASSESSOR
ELECTIONS DIVISION
MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable Gregg Hart, Chair and Members of the Board of Supervisors

FROM: Renee Bischof, Chief Deputy Registrar of Voters
Clerk-Recorder-Assessor/Elections Division

DATE: April 17,2020

RE: Addendum to Recommended Action for Item A5

Please add to the recommended action for Item A5 on the Board of Supervisor’s April 21, 2020
Agenda “and declare the results as specified in the Certification" and remove “as required by
law.

The recommended action shall read:

“That the Board of Supervisors accept and file the Certification of Results for the Presidential
Primary Election held on March 3, 2020 and declare the results as specified in the Certification.”

No Additional revisions have been made to Item AS.

If you have any questions or require further information, please call 805-696-8963.



